
 City Hall, 100 Queen Street West   
2nd Floor, Suite C42 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2 

Tel.:  416-392-7012 
Fax:  416-392-7957 
councillor_bailao@toronto.ca 

 

Date: Oct. 27th 
Start Time: 1-4pm  

Location: St. 
Helen’s School 

 

(1196 College Street)   

Dear Neighbours, 
 
As you are no doubt aware, Ward 18 is going through a 
great deal of growth and development due to the fact 
that we live in a very desirable area. Many new  
development applications are currently being proposed 
and this will have a future impact on Ward 18. While this 
change is coming, we have a tremendous opportunity to 
manage this change, to guide this process, and to work 
together for a combined vision of what we want to see 
for our neighbourhoods.  

 
For this reason, I have organized a Ward-wide Planning Townhall. 
 

On October 27th, at St. Helen's School (1196 College 
Street) from 1:00-4:00PM, please come and see plans for 
future projects and learn about development in our ward. 

For additional inquiries, please contact: councillor_bailao@toronto.ca, or call (416) 392-7012 
 

Para obter informações em português, ligue para Diane Maria 416-338-5313 

Per informazioni in italiano, chiamate Michael Vieira 416-338-5277 

Para informacion en español llame a Anna Kral 416-338-5273 

Councillor Ana Bailão 

Ward 18 Planning 

Townhall 

http://anabailao.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c5e6a1d7a54906401288295e3&id=5f241201d6&e=351ab27a9a
http://anabailao.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c5e6a1d7a54906401288295e3&id=5f241201d6&e=351ab27a9a
mailto:mailto:councillor_bailao@toronto.ca?subject=mail

